
Dear Visitor,
We are committed to protect you and our staff from the Corona

virus. Please help us by following these rules:

COVID-19 (CORONAVIRUS)
Visitors' guidelines

www.fecc.org

Please keep your distance of min. 1.5

meters to our staff and other  visitors.

Please wash your hands before entering

the meeting room.

Please avoid handshakes and hugs with

our staff and other visitors.

If you feel unwell, please tell our staff.

Please leave your contact details at our

reception. This enables us to contact you

immediately in case of need.

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support and stay safe!


